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Job 14:1 - Man who is born of a woman is few of days and full of trouble.  
 

Ecclesiastes 2:22–23 - What has a man from all the toil and striving of heart with which 
he toils beneath the sun? 23 For all his days are full of sorrow, and his work is a vexation. 
Even in the night his heart does not rest. This also is vanity.  
 

Psalm 144:4 - Man is like a breath; his days are like a passing shadow.  
 

When Jesus Christ completely died and then rose from the grave fully alive, He 

__________________ the most egregious malady to ever plague humanity: the 

abhorrent and unnatural disease of our __________________ 
 

1 Corinthians 15:1–10 - Now I would remind you, brothers, of the gospel I preached to 
you, which you received, in which you stand, 2 and by which you are being saved, if you 
hold fast to the word I preached to you—unless you believed in vain. 3 For I delivered to 
you as of first importance what I also received: that Christ died for our sins in accordance 
with the Scriptures, 4 that he was buried, that he was  raised on the third day in 
accordance with the Scriptures, 5 and that he  appeared to Cephas, then to the twelve. 
6 Then he appeared to more than five hundred brothers at one time, most of whom are 
still alive, though some have fallen asleep. 7 Then he appeared to James, then to all the 
apostles. 8 Last of all, as to one untimely born, he appeared also to me. 9 For I am the 
least of the apostles, unworthy to be called an apostle, because I persecuted the church 
of God. 10 But by the grace of God I am what I am, and his grace toward me was not in 
vain. On the contrary, I worked harder than any of them, though it was not I, but the 
grace of God that is with me. 

 

Contrary to the ridiculous caricatures of Heaven as inescapable misery as 

bodiless harp-playing cloud-dwellers, God has shown us that those who give 

allegiance to King Jesus Christ are promised a resurrected __________________ 

body in a restored __________________ world  
 

1 Corinthians 15:42–49 - So is it with the resurrection of the dead. What is sown is 
perishable; what is raised is imperishable. 43 It is sown in dishonor; it is raised in glory. 
It is sown in weakness; it is raised in power. 44 It is sown a natural body; it is raised a 
spiritual body. If there is a natural body, there is also a spiritual body. 45 Thus it is written, 
“The first man Adam became a living being”; the last Adam became a life-giving spirit. 
46 But it is not the spiritual that is first but the natural, and then the spiritual. 47 The first 
man was from the earth, a man of dust; the second man is from heaven. 48 As was the 
man of dust, so also are those who are of the dust, and as is the man of heaven, so also 
are those who are of heaven. 49 Just as we have borne the image of the man of dust, we 
shall also bear the image of the man of heaven. 
 

Luke 24:36–43 - As they were talking about these things, Jesus himself stood among 
them, and said to them, “Peace to you!” 37 But they were startled and frightened and 

thought they saw a spirit. 38 And he said to them, “Why are you troubled, and why do 
doubts arise in your hearts? 39 See my hands and my feet, that it is I myself. Touch me, 
and see. For a spirit does not have flesh and bones as you see that I have.” 40 And when 
he had said this, he showed them his hands and his feet. 41 And while they still 
disbelieved for joy and were marveling, he said to them, “Have you anything here to 
eat?” 42 They gave him a piece of broiled fish, 43 and he took it and ate before them. 
 

John 20:26–28 - Eight days later, his disciples were inside again, and Thomas was with 
them. Although the doors were locked, Jesus came and stood among them and said, 
“Peace be with you.” 27 Then he said to Thomas, “Put your finger here, and see my 
hands; and put out your hand, and place it in my side. Do not disbelieve, but believe.” 
28 Thomas answered him, “My Lord and my God!” 
 

Philippians 3:20–21 - But our citizenship is in heaven, and from it we await a Savior, the 
Lord Jesus Christ, 21 who will transform our lowly body to be like his glorious body, by 
the power that enables him even to subject all things to himself.  
 

Job 19:25–27 - For I know that my Redeemer lives, and at the last he will stand upon the 
earth. 26 And after my skin has been thus destroyed, yet in my flesh I shall see God, 
27 whom I shall see for myself, and my eyes shall behold, and not another. My heart 
faints within me! 

 

Countering the plague of consistent atheism and restoring peace and harmony 

to individuals, families, institutions, and societies will require ___________ and 

__________________ that only makes sense in light of a __________________ 

bodily existence in a __________________ physical world. 
 

1 Corinthians 15:30–34 - Why are we in danger every hour? 31 I protest, brothers, by my 
pride in you, which I have in Christ Jesus our Lord, I die every day! 32 What do I gain if, 
humanly speaking, I fought with beasts at Ephesus? If the dead are not raised, “Let us 
eat and drink, for tomorrow we die.” 33 Do not be deceived: “Bad company ruins good 
morals.” 34 Wake up from your drunken stupor, as is right, and do not go on sinning. For 
some have no knowledge of God. I say this to your shame.  

 

What are you __________________ to give up to ____________ immortal life 

in a physical resurrected body in a restored physical world? 
 

Mark 8:34–38 - And calling the crowd to him with his disciples, he said to them, “If 
anyone would come after me, let him deny himself and take up his cross and follow me. 
35 For whoever would save his life will lose it, but whoever loses his life for my sake and 
the gospel’s will save it. 36 For what does it profit a man to gain the whole world and 
forfeit his soul? 37 For what can a man give in return for his soul? 38 For whoever is 
ashamed of me and of my words in this adulterous and sinful generation, of him will the 
Son of Man also be ashamed when he comes in the glory of his Father with the holy 
angels.”  

 

God’s offer is to trade running out of time in a life of trouble and futility for not 

running out of time in a life of meaning and purpose by turning away from self-



exaltation and false gods and giving allegiance to King Jesus Christ as the risen 

and reigning son of God 
 

Romans 10:9–10 - if you confess with your mouth that Jesus is Lord and believe in your 
heart that God raised him from the dead, you will be saved. 10 For with the heart one 
believes and is justified, and with the mouth one confesses and is saved.  
 

Revelation 21:1–4 - Then I saw a new heaven and a new earth, for the first heaven and 
the first earth had passed away, and the sea was no more. 2 And I saw the holy city, new 
Jerusalem, coming down out of heaven from God, prepared as a bride adorned for her 
husband. 3 And I heard a loud voice from the throne saying, “Behold, the dwelling place 
of God is with man. He will dwell with them, and they will be his people, and God himself 
will be with them as their God. 4 He will wipe away every tear from their eyes, and death 
shall be no more, neither shall there be mourning, nor crying, nor pain anymore, for the 
former things have passed away.”  
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